
 
 

   

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 51of 2015 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/83/97/001 
  
21 July 2015 
 

 
Correction to Local Notice to Mariners No. 50 of 2015 of Transport Malta. 

 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to bring to the 
attention of the general public, that the Swimming event around Comino is to be held 
on Monday 10 August 2015 and not as specified in Local Notice to Mariners No. 50 
of 2015 of Transport Malta. 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 211A, 2537 and 2538 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


